Dear SPPC Family,

As we continue to grow and invest in the gifts that God has given us as a Body of Christ, I would like to invite those of you who have a desire to serve the Lord through music to complete the short music ministry form and return it to Donna Grabill either by email (donnagrabill@gmail.com) or by hardcopy to Donna Grabill on Sunday. There will be a brief music ministry meeting following the morning worship service on Sunday, March 21, at the front of the sanctuary.

Thank you for prayerfully considering how you may serve through your musical gifts.

Blessings,	
Donna Grabill	
Name:	
	Email:
Music Experience:	
Vocal/Choral –	
How many years?	
Have sung solos? Yes No	Read music? Yes No
Have sung in choirs? Yes No	Have sung a capella? Yes No
Instrumental -	
Which instrument(s) do you play?	
How many years of lessons?	
Have played solos? Yes No	Have played in ensembles? Yes No
Availability to rehearse –	

Please list possible available times to rehearse at the church. Rehearsals will be kept to a minimum and there will also be online rehearsal for parts.